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Sadguru visited the campus for two
days, spending valuable time with
the children and engaging in
discussions on various topics. The
students enthusiastically presented
talks and performed cultural
programs. During his visit, Sadguru
took a special interest in the new
9th-grade batch, asking them
about their adjustment to hostel
life, how they are coping with their
subjects, and ensuring they are
progressing well. Sadguru also
blessed the new puppy at Campus.

As part of World Peace Day celebrations,
our students gathered to offer prayers
from Vedic scriptures, focusing on peace,
harmony, and non-violence. Through
these ancient verses, they invoked
blessings for global unity and
understanding. Rooted in our rich
cultural heritage, we aim to inspire a
world where every individual contributes
to harmony and compassion. World
Peace Day is not just an annual event for
us, but a continuous commitment—a
reminder that every day can be a step
toward creating a more peaceful and
united world. 
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WORLD PEACE DAY



BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS

ISF PARTICIPATION

Each month, a special
celebration is held to honor
the birthdays of students
born that month. This joyful
event brings everyone
together to share in the
happiness, with cake-cutting,
singing, and fun activities,
making each birthday a
memorable occasion for the
students.

The International Startup Festival
was held over three days at
Hyderabad, starting on 28th October.
We were thrilled to have the
opportunity to participate and set up
a stall to raise funds. This experience
not only allowed us to engage with a
diverse audience and share
information about our institution but
also gave us valuable insights into
new ventures and innovative ideas in
the startup ecosystem. Our students
also got an opportunity to present a
Bharatanatyam performance at the
event.



GUEST’S VISIT

VOLUNTEER INITIATIVES BY GLOBAL
DATA EMPLOYEES

Our institution was delighted to welcome a delegation of 63 employees
from Global Data. Together, we planted over 100 saplings across the
campus, symbolizing our commitment to environmental responsibility
and green initiatives. After a campus tour, the employees actively
participated in activities with the students, shared their experiences,
and expressed their appreciation for the excellent arrangements made
for their visit.


